

UNIVERSITY OF MINNESOTA

Laboratory of Physiological Hygiene School of Public Health Stadium Gate 27 611 Beacon Street S.E. Minneapolis, Minnesota 55455

April 19, 1982

Joseph A. Wilber, M.D. Chairman Program Committee Council on Epidemiology American Heart Association 7320 Greenville Avenue Dallas, TX 75231 RFG -Fankski propom. I hope it materialises

Dear Dr. Wilber:

Thank you for your letter of March 31 concerning my proposal for a third day symposium. Unfortunately, the outline of symposium structure, which I sent you last July 1981, was omitted from my last letter. I have reviewed it and am now enclosing it. I would like to point out to the Program Committee that numerous symposia on or including cardiovascular disease in women have been held recently, eg., at Johns Hopkins University. No such attention has been given to coronary disease in blacks, an even more neglected yet important topic.

Sincerely,

Richard F. Gillum, M.D.

Associate Professor

RFG:ah

pc: Darwin Labarthe
Lewis Kuller
H.A. Tyroler
Henry Blackburn
Richard Williams